
Dear SJR Families,

What a beautiful day for a beautiful devotion to the Blessed
Mother!  The school community processed around the church
praying the rosary after which we proceeded inside the church
to listen to the Word of God.  The 8th grade recited a lovely
Act of Consecration.  The 7th grade led the congregation in a
beautiful litany to Mary followed by a litany to the saints that
they chose as their Confirmation names this year.  It was
lovely.  Like any event, it required the support of many.  Thank
you to:
Monsignor Beisel, Mrs. ElaineJohnson,  Mrs. Donna Heeney,
Mr. Jim Crumlish,  Adde, our May Queen, the 6th grade for
leading the rosary, our wonderful faculty and staff, and to all
of you who were able to join us in prayer!

During this busy week, let’s remember, “I can do all things through Christ who gives
me strength.” Philippians 4:13
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The weather was also perfect yesterday for the
second grade to release the butterflies that they
had observed grow from caterpillars to beautiful
butterflies.  The Pre-K classes watched as the
butterflies were released near the statue of St.
Francis and near the statue of Mary in the prayer
garden.



SJR's First
Annual Fine

Arts Festival

Our Band Concert
6:30p.m.

Come support our budding musicians!
You'll have a chance to hear the beginning
band, strings, and advanced band perform
some of their favorite pieces!

Fine Arts Display
Doors Open at

6:00

Come admire the art work of the students posted

throughout the cafeteria (all students K-8) and
lower level of the school (Pre-K) Our art teacher,
Mrs. Jacobs, has so much to display! Enjoy the
band, too!

Tonight!  May 17th 



Home and School News

Thank you to everyone who came out for
SJR's 5K , Walk, and Fun Run!  It was an
awesome turnout with over 300 people
participating in some way!  Thank you
for your continued support!  A special

"Thank you" to Mr. and Mrs. Mandes and
all on the 5K Committee!

Please plan to eat at Taormina's today!
Hope to see you on Friday at the Family

Picnic!



Parish News

Please note that Ascension Thursday is a holy day
of obligation.  There is no school at SJR and

parents are reminded to support the mission of
the school and our Church by attending Mass

with their child on this holy day.



You can find Mass times for both St. Joseph
(saintjosephchurch.us) and St. Robert's

(saintrobertwarrington.org) in the bulletins or on
the websites.
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